VILLAGE OF LIBERTYVILLE

SUSTAIN LIBERTYVILLE COMMISSION

September 19, 2018 Village Hall Board Room 118 W. Cook Avenue 4:00 PM

AGENDA

- 1) Approval of Minutes August 15th Meeting
- 2) 2018 Sustainability Plan August 28th Village Board Approval
- 3) Commercial Recycling Project Info Received, Canvassing Plan, Recycling and Waste Weight from Commercial Businesses???
- 4) Disseminating Educational Info (Recycling Guidelines?)
- 5) Other Items/Updates
- 6) Adjourn

VILLAGE OF LIBERTYVILLE Sustain Libertyville Commission

Minutes Wednesday, August 15, 2018

A meeting of the Sustain Libertyville Commission was held on Wednesday, August 15, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the Libertyville Village Hall. Those in attendance included Commission members Chairperson Doug Reed, Carol Cooper, Dave Wilms, Dave Neu and Joan Sayre. Also in attendance were Village Trustee Pat Carey, Management Analyst Patrick Hastings, Cathy O'Brien from Lake County Green Congregations, Chris Geiselhart from Audubon Society, and SWALCO Recycling Coordinator Peter Adrian.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the July 18th meeting were approved as written.

<u>Commercial Recycling Project – Initiation Metrics</u>

Staff received updated recycling metrics from the Village's contracted waste hauler and presented them to the group. The information was not as complete as the Commission desired for the project and asked staff to reach back out to see what can be gathered.

Disseminating Educational Info on Recycling

The Commission discussed possibilities on how to reach as many people as possible with educational material. An email blast and/or website development were determined to be some of the best ways to reach people.

2018 Sustainability Plan

The Commission desired to have their plan accepted by the Village Board at the next Board meeting, August 28th. A few changes were brought up and all agreed that with the changes made, the plan could go before the next meeting.

Other Items/Updates

Pete Adrian from SWALCO had an update to the current recycling trends in the industry. Reduced demand and stricter contamination rates are making recycling a undesirable market. He stated the need for recycling information for all and passed around example education material a nearby municipality will be using.

The next Commission meeting was scheduled for Wednesday, August 15, 2018. The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Hastings, Management Analyst